
MINUTES OF

PĀUATAHANUI RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
COMMITTEE MEETING

Date of meeting: 1 February 2022

Time: 7.00pm

Members Present: Ken McAdam [Chairperson]

Diane Strugnell [Secretary]

Jo Cross [Treasurer]

Anna Dellow

Karyn Herbert

Ian Kearney

Apology: Micky Reilly 

  In Attendance: Richard Bourne
Cr Josh Trlin
Cr Nathan Waddle

There are no formal minutes from the February meeting as the 
Committee decided to make use of the extra hours of daylight to tour 
some of the local roads.  This was made possible thanks to Rob, 
Executive Private Transport.

As roading issues continue to be one of the biggest areas of concern to 
residents, it is important the Committee understands the breadth and 
depth of issues in order to best advocate for this community.  Of course 
many of the issues are the same across all the roads - potholes, road 
edges giving way and the ongoing need for road and roadside 
maintenance.  However there are other concerns that are more specific 
in nature to individual roads.  It was not possible to traverse all the roads
in one evening so the Committee are planning to complete the tour next 
month. 

Next meeting

1 March 2022 

Meeting closed at 9.00 pm
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